
GNC Statement on Fish Oil Story 
 

 While we have not had an opportunity to review the filing, GNC is confident that its cod 
liver oil product, as well as all other GNC fish oil products, are safe and appropriate for 
use by all consumers. 

 GNC’s cod liver oil product meets all relevant regulatory standards for ingredient safety, 
including California’s Proposition 65. 

 It’s also worth noting that the only GNC product cited in this litigation, GNC Liquid 
Norwegian Cod Liver Oil, scored among the lowest of the 10 products tested. 

 GNC only sources its cod liver oil from reputable suppliers.  We  require our suppliers to 
provide certificates of analysis stating specifically that their shipments  meet all 
applicable  regulatory standards. 

 GNC also follows regulatory and industry standards for appropriate labeling of all of its 
products and will continue to do so. 

 


